
From: Denise Branson [branson@fhhlaw.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2009 4:48 PM
To: Towanda Bryant
Cc: Frank Jazzo
Subject: AST Telecom - E090201

Attachments: 2.4AntennaExhibit.pdf

Dear Ms. Bryant,

Please revise the application as follows:

· The response to Question 28 should be changed to “No.”

· Attached is the non-routine antenna statement which should be included as an attachment to the
application in response to the Waiver question (Question 35).

· As a non-common carrier applicant, AST responded No to the Foreign Government Question (No.
29) and NA to Questions 30- 33, which is consistent with the instructions.

If you need any additional information, please contact either Frank or me.

Thank you,

Denise

Denise A. Branson

Paralegal

Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C.

1300 North 17th Street

11th Floor

Arlington, Virginia 22209

Tel: 703-812-0400



Fax: 703-812-0486

Direct: 703-812-0425


